
 

Health Service Center, Hiroshima University 

1-7-1 Kagamiyama, Higashihiroshima 739-8514, JAPAN 

 

December 23, 2023 

Dear Editor,  

We would like to thank you very much for your kindness in allowing us to revise our manuscript 

entitled “Population-based X-ray gastric cancer screening in Hiroshima Prefecture, Japan”. We 

would like to respond to your comments as follows.  

 

Comment 1.  

Please modify the title so that this article cannot be checked out in Bing search.   

Reply: 

We modified the title as follows. 

“Population-based X-ray gastric cancer screening in Hiroshima Prefecture, Japan” 

 

Comment 2.  

Please upload an audio file that matches the content of the Coretip in the main text. Audio core tip: 

Please offer the audio core tip, the requirement are as follows: In order to attract readers to read 

your full-text article, we request that the first author make an audio file describing your final core 

tip. This audio file will be published online, along with your article. Please submit audio files 

according to the following specifications: Acceptable file formats: .mp3, .wav, or .aiff Maximum 

file size: 10 MB  

Reply: 

We have uploaded an audio file that matches the content of the Coretip in the main text. 

 



Comment 3.  

For manuscripts submitted by non-native speakers of English, please provided language certificate 

by professional English language editing companies. 

Reply: 

Our manuscript has been edited by a professional English language editing company. We have 

provided the language certificate. 

 

Comment 4.  

Regarding the figures: 

Please provide the decomposable figure of figures, whose parts are all movable and editable, 

organize them into a PowerPoint file, and submit as “Manuscript No. -Figures.ppt” on the system, 

we need to edit the words in the figures. All submitted figures, including the text contained within 

the figures, must be editable. Please provide the text in your figure(s) in text boxes. 

Reply: 

We have uploaded the decomposable figures, whose parts are all movable and editable. In addition 

to this, we have provided the text in the figures in text boxes. 

 

Once again, we would like to thank you for your time, and we greatly appreciate your help.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Toru HIYAMA, MD, PhD 

Health Service Center, Hiroshima University 

1-7-1 Kagamiyama, Higashihiroshima 739-8514, JAPAN 

Tel: +81-82-424-6191 

Fax: +81-82-422-7156 

Email: tohiyama@hiroshima-u.ac.jp 


